
From: krittika b 

Sent: 26 April 2023 22:36 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2023/0446/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in response to a building application submitted for Number 8/9 Pratt 
Mews (reference 2023/0446/P). 
 

 I would like to 
firmly object to this proposal, as I know many of my fellow owners and occupants of 
1-6 Pratt Mews have. 
 
The planned building works would have a devastating effect on our flats, blocking out 
light in what is already a small and built up mews. 
 
This building work is also disproportionate and unslightly within a conservation area 
that houses a tight knit community. Overdevelopment and a lack of light will drive our 
families like mine. 
 
Please do not allow this to go ahead. I would ask that you keep me informed of any 
progress to this application. 
 
Kind regards 
Krittika Bhattacharya 


